Minutes of the committee meeting of Cheshire EGB held at The Laurels, Brick Bank Lane, Allostock on Wednesday 22 April 2015
Present: 
Liz Finney (LF), Pat Guerin (PG), Pennie Drummond (PD), Muriel Taylor (MT), Anna Collins (AC) & Lesley Harrison
	Item
	Minutes
	Action

	1
	Apologies for Absence   
Shaun Walsh (SW) sent his apologies.
	

	2
	Confirmation of the minutes of the last meeting
The minutes were confirmed. 
	

	       3


	Matters Arising
Committee Positions: It had been confirmed that Jill Thornburn would continue as lead for Child Protection and Lesley Harrison would become Health & Safety Officer. 
	

	 4
	Treasurer’s Report
MT reported that the balance was £1762.83
The cheque for the Congleton ride venue had still not been cashed.
	

	5
	Membership Secretary’s Report
PG reported that there were 72 full members and 8 associate members
	

	6
	PR
Social Media Update: Twitter has 520 followers and Facebook has 1120 friends plus the page has 837 Likes.

A Spring News Bulletin had been produced for the website and Facebook
Produce a poster when all 2015 rides dates are confirmed.
	HI

	7
	Cheshire Frolic
Arrangements are well in hand for the Cheshire Frolic ride to be held on 9&10 May. 45 entries received to date. 

The Forestry Commission have imposed new caterers for the Saturday and a limited selection of refreshments will be available. Packed lunches will be provided for helpers.

Wirral Ride
SW had sent a comprehensive RAG rated project plan for the Wirral ride prior to the last meeting and arrangements were progressing well. 

SP would contact caterers – no update provided to meeting
	

	8
	Pleasure Rides – Dates were confirmed as follows:-
Chester PR – 2 Aug 

Peover PR –  12 Sept 
Delamere PR – 10 Oct 
Congleton PR – 15 Nov 
Helpers would be required for all 4 rides.
	

	9
	Inter-Regional Team
The team is coming together slowly, more advanced combinations would be needed. A chef d’equipe would be required.
Send contact details of shirt suppliers to LF
	AC

	10
	Delamere Forest Enterprise Day

It was agreed that LF, AC and LH would attend the event on 1 Aug. 
Graham Loader to be contacted for permission to use photos of riders in Delamere Forest on display boards. 

Contact HI for membership / information leaflets from EGB

Produce Cheshire EGB leaflets
	LF

LF

AC

	11
	AOB

The quality of the tights sourced as merchandise had been disappointing. Performance Equestrian to be contacted to bring samples of their tights to Royal Cranwell
	AC

	12
	Date of next meeting.

Wednesday 3 June at the Laurels at 7.30pm
	


